


PRESCHOOL: Diapers (sizes 1-5) and wipes

KINDERGARTEN: Toothpaste and bar soap

1ST:  Crackers and juice
 
2ND: Cereal and boxed or powdered milk
 
3RD: Peanut butter and jelly (plastic containers)
 
4TH:  Canned soup and ramen noodles 
 
5TH:  Chef boyardee, canned pasta and canned chili

6TH:  Applesauce (jars and 6 packs), canned fruit and 
4-6 packs of fruit  

7TH:  Small laundry detergent (32 oz) and dish soap

8TH: Cans of peas, carrots and black beans

9TH: Canned tuna and canned chicken 

10TH: Baked beans and pork & beans

11TH: Pancake mix and syrup

12TH: Boxed mashed potatoes and bags of rice

FACULTY & STAFF: Shampoos, deodorant, toilet paper, 
feminine products, other toiletry items.

The Providence Anchor Club is once again joining 
together to rally our school to give abundantly 
for needy families right here in Jacksonville. We 
will be collecting specific food items based on 
grade level. These food items will help restock the 
New Life Food Pantry, which plays an important 
role in feeding hungry neighbors year round, but 
especially during the holiday season.
The Food drive will begin officially on October 
10 and end on October 27.  The class who 
participates the most (Lower, Middle, High) will 
receive a dress down day on November 1st as a 
“thank you” for such excellent participation.

Thank you in advance for partnering with us in this 
opportunity to love God by loving others! 

 

Please make sure dates of items are not expired. Plastic containers are preferred over glass 

•	 You may bring items in ANY DAY during the two-week window and leave them with your homeroom 
or first-period teacher.

•	 Students are to leave the items in their homeroom or first period class until chapel days (Thurs-
days, Upper school and Fridays, lower school) when they will be brought to the sanctuary for 
a blessing and tally. Lower School will bring their items over to the sanctuary at their scheduled 
chapel times.

•	 As always, items will be counted and the grade that contributes the most of their assigned items 
will receive a dress-down day on Wednesday, November 1. (Lower, middle, high will each have a 
winning grade.)


